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“It is with great sadness that I learned of the passing of His Royal Highness Prince Philip, 
Duke of Edinburgh, this morning. On behalf of the Council of the Town of Aurora, I want to 
express my deepest sympathies to The Queen, and to the entire Royal Family, as they 
mourn the loss of a loved one.  
 
His Royal Highness Prince Philip served the public faithfully for over seventy years - a 
lifetime by any measure - and his legacy will live on.  
 
Flags at all Town facilities will be lowered to mark Prince Philip’s passing.” 
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